
The Young 
People’s 

Advisory Panel 
is a new and 
exciting group 

being formed to 
advise Sally 
Holland, the 

Children’s 
Commissioner 
for Wales on 

her work.

We are recruiting Children and 
Young People for our Advisory Panel!

  

What are we looking for? 

12 young people aged 11-18 who have 

some previous experience of 

representing the views of other people 

and who are confident to share their 

ideas and opinions with others. 

For further information and an 

application form to apply, visit our 

recruitment page at: 

www.childcomwales.org.uk

Closing date for expressions of interest: 
Monday 20th June 2016. 


